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Lohr Elementary School Newsletter

Upcoming Important Dates

February 5
Spring Conference Scheduling

Window Opens at 6 pm

February 7 PTO Meeting at 5 pm

February 10 Valentine's Day Classroom Parties

February 12
Spring Conference Scheduling

Window Closes at 11 pm

February 14 Spring Conferences 5-8 pm

February 16 Spring Conferences 5-8 pm

February 17 No School

February 20 No School - Presidents Day

February 22 Spring Picture Day

February 27 -

March 3
Book Fair Week



Heads Up on Ohio State Testing Dates for

Third and Fourth Grade

Please take note of the following Ohio State testing dates that are coming up in

April and May and avoid scheduling appointments or vacations on these days if possible.

Tuesday, April 18 and Wednesday, April 19 – Fourth Grade ELA Part 1 and 2

Thursday, April 20 and Friday, April 21 – Third Grade ELA Part 1 and 2

Tuesday, May 2 and Wednesday, May 3 – Fourth Grade Math Part 1 and 2

Thursday, May 4 and Friday, May 5 – Third Grade Math Part 1 and 2

Spring Conferences

Our February 2023 Parent Teacher

Conferences will be held on Tuesday, February

14th and Thursday February 16th from 5:00

PM – 8:00 PM each evening.

Conference registration will open for

parents on Sunday, February 5th at 6:00 PM.

Conference registration will close on Sunday,

February 12th at 11:00 PM. Visit the district

webpage at www.perrylocal.org to access the

district conference scheduling page.

https://www.perrylocal.org/post-detail/~board/perry-local-schools/post/parent-teacher-conference-information


If your child is going to be absent

from school, please call the school

office at 330-484-3924 or email our

school secretary Mrs. Essig at

Laurie.Essig@perrylocal.org to report

them off from school for the day.  Upon

your child's return to school, please

send a note or a doctor's excuse for

their absence.

Elementary Breakfast and lunch prices

for the 2022-2023 school year are as

follows:

- Breakfast is $1.75 and lunch is $2.75.

- Reduced breakfast price is $0.30 and

reduced lunch is $0.40.

- Milk only is $0.50.

Click here to see the menus!

Hello Lohr Families,

I hope you had a wonderful first month of 2023!  I am

looking forward to a busy month of February.  The following

lessons will be taught in each grade level this month:

Kindergarten - Diversity - It’s Okay to Be Different (book)

1st Grade - Diversity - Build a Snowman (book and activity)

2nd Grade - Diversity - The Unforgettable Pen Pal (video)

3rd Grade - Diversity - Sneetches on Beaches  (video)

Conferences are February 14 and 16.  Please contact me if

you would like to set up a conference with me.

Have a great month and stay warm!

Mrs. Watkins

mailto:Laurie.Essig@perrylocal.org
https://www.perrylocal.org/menus


Contact Information

Do you have a phone number or address

change?  If your contact information changes at

any point during the school year, please make this

change in Final Forms as soon as possible so that

our records are up to date.  The information that

you complete in Final Forms is what we use in order

to contact you if needed during the school day.

Our all call and mailing systems also pull your

information from the Final Forms information that

you have completed and is on file with the school

when we send out letters and automated phone

messages.  Need help with this?  Please let us know!

Winter Weather

Winter weather is upon us and with it

brings many cold, windy days.  Please make

sure that your child is dressed for the

weather with coats, hats, gloves, etc. as we do

go outside every day as long as the

temperature is 20 degrees or higher.  Please

be sure to label each item with your child’s

name.  We have many coats, sweatshirts, hats,

gloves, etc. that are lost each year because

they do not have names inside.



Pax Leaders

At Lohr Elementary, we are working to celebrate our PAX Leaders!  Every student can be

a PAX Leader by practicing and modeling behaviors that are reflective of creating

productivity, peace, health, happiness, and harmonious social interactions within our school.

The following students have been recognized as PAX Leaders so far this school year!

September October November December January

Louisa Greaves

Tessa Miller

Maya Greene

Lennon Ayers

Maddock Huges

Scarlett Winkler

Warren Lamberson

Kenzi Elson

Slayter Sabin

Daniel Maicks

Rhett Kleinhenz

Sawyer Byers

Maesen Gonzales

Everett McGrath

Claire Turkal

Luka Logozzo

Ryan Gliba

Waylon McMillen

Aubree Holbrook

Ainsley Curitti

Lila Croft

Mia Lynch

Maggie Parsons

Lydia Maicks

Emmitt Chase

Colton Kulenics

Avery Miller

Ava Thompson

Kyrah Piercefield

Sammi Offineer

Michael George

Noelle Lytsell

Charlotte Morrison

Jett Preusser

Jase Storch

Nicholas Andrews

Cash Murray

Cali Woodard

Samuel Chase

Jonah Giauque

Sawyer Porter

Hudson Raber

Maya Greene

Makenzie Remark

Malina Pierce

Zonnique Randolph

Warren Lamberson

Zane Kleinhenz

Veda Rohr

Grady Doud







Lohr Elementary School

5300 Richville Dr SW

Navarre, OH 44662

330-484-3924


